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St Cuthbert’s C of E Primary School

St Alban’s Road, Darwen, Lancs, BB3 0HY

Tel: 01254 701336 Fax: 01254 761621

      office@stcuthberts.blackburn.sch.uk
    Twitter - @stcuthsdarwen
       Headteacher – Mrs Karen J Clegg BSc PGCE
     Learning to Love, Loving to Learn, In the Family of Christ
Dear Prospective Headteacher

We are incredibly proud of our St Cuthbert’s school family. Our school is rich in the Spirit and filled with love. We are a team of dedicated and hardworking staff, a collection of supportive and encouraging parents and most importantly a host of talented, motivated and discerning children whose expectations of us are as high as our expectations of them. As such when we asked them what they wanted in a new Headteacher they had some very specific requirements. Here are just a few. If you think you can bring these skills and more to our family we would love to hear from you.
Lovely


Polite

Kind and Caring
Motivated and Hard Working
Respectful to the Children
Calm



Supportive 

Welcoming




Dedicated

    Funny         Understanding

Brave


Gets Involved

Responsible

Thoughtful
Passionate about our School

Creative

Confident

Trustworthy




Approachable

Intelligent



Patient

Happy
Has Good Ideas
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